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Hello to the new 6CJ! 

 

What a lovely surprise it was for me to find out that I am going to be 
your new teacher next year! I have got to know most of you quite well 
over the past few years, so I am sure we are in for a great year together. 
It’s also very special that I have taught some of your lovely older siblings 
and even parents too! I am really looking forward to getting to know 
you all even better and I am delighted that I have the pleasure of 
guiding you through your final year at Broadway. Year 6 is such an 
exciting year for us - it’s the year where you really get to shine bright 
and showcase all of the amazing progress you have made in your four 
years at Key Stage 2. These days really are the best days of your life. 
 
The other teachers in Year 6 will be: Mrs Page (who will be changing her name to Miss Smith 
from September), Mrs Walker and Mr Scott. Over the course of the week, you will most likely 
get to work with all of us, as we move to different classes for some subjects. We cover some 
really exciting topics in Year 6, which I know you will enjoy! Some of my favourites are: World 
War 2, The Titanic and the life of Muhammad Ali. Reading is also something that I love and I 
cannot wait to read our Year 6 books with you. Our Year 6 Broadway Bookshelf includes the 
fantastic Eagle in the Snow by Michael Morpurgo, Skellig by David Almond and Letters from the 
Lighthouse by Emma Carroll. 
 
A little bit about me… one of my favourite pastimes is going to the theatre and I love watching 
a good show or musical. Some of you already know that I spend a lot of my spare time at 
various football hubs around Sunderland, as my 8 year-old daughter is a goalkeeper. I also have 
a 10 year-old son, who is very much into gaming, so I am sure I will have a lot to talk about 
with all of you! 
 
I will see you later this week, when you will have a chance to work with me in your new 
classroom. And, from now until the end of term, you know where I am if you need to ask me 
anything about Year 6. 
 
From Mrs Johnson  
 
 


